Dear friends, dear parents, dear mister Colin Low (ICEVI President) 

 I was reading the April 2011 Icevi news letter and I saw some interesting things, the new meeting for us all is in 2012!!!!!!

  But I miss something, important.  I saw Paul Manning his name but that was the only word parent in the whole news letter.
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  See below a part of the news letter icevi for europe

 Another subject that caused a major discussion was the involvement of parents and parental organizations in ICEVI. We agreed on the fact 

 that parents have to be partners of the professional field and that it might be a good idea to have a parent platform at the next European  ICEVI conference in (this could be Thailand.!!!!!!!) Turkey in  2013. We agreed on trying to find one or two parent contact persons in 

 Each country and try to coordinate  a parent- workforce that might be  willing to team up in some way with ICEVI. A big goal, but maybe 

possible to put into practice!

 At last we decided to have our next meeting at the VBS congress > (Verband der Blinden – und Sehbehinrtenpädagogik), an association for 

 professionals in the field of vision impairment in Germany, Austria > and Switzerland. This conference will be held in Chemnitz at the  end 

 of July of 2012.

 We all thought that this meeting was very important and should be seen > as a good example of European collaboration for regional contact 

 persons within ICEVI.

 Dr. Elke Wagner, Nikolauspflege, Stuttgart, contact person for Germany 

 , .

 I think that we have to reminding the board of the Icevi to our > resolution in malaysia in 2006.

 So that we also can give the empowerment to others and share this with > the professionals. Because we are the one s who they need together we 

 can do so much more,  and It can not be that they talk over us without > us. !!!!!!!!! every body is working together but they forgot us the : 

 PARENTS ….. so what we going to do about that.

  So far. I would like to inform you that I go to the very interesting  ICF conference in Graz and let you know more of it iff you are > interest it s great to inform the parents about this way of working.

  Title: Visual Profile - the application and adaptation of the ICF in rehabilitation and education of people with visually impairment.

 Schools and rehabilitation centres for visually impaired and blind > people need a common, conceptual framework by the various disciplines 

 Working there.

 Based on the classifications of the WHO (ICIDH[1], ICF[2] and ICF-CY  [3]) in the last 20 years an interdisciplinary model for the education 

 and rehabilitation to an optimal participation of visually impaired > and blind people has been developed under the umbrella term Visual 

 Profile: a method that combines professional judgments based on > assessment with self-evaluations of the client, a new working 

 definition of low vision, instruments for assessment and observation.

 This method Visual Profile makes it possible to gain insight into the client’s visual problems from all perspectives: disease, disorder 

 body function and structure / activities / participation / environmental factors, which enables to draw up an interdisciplinary rehabilitation diagnosis.

 One of the results is that people with cerebral visual impairments as  well as people with ocular visual impairments have access to 

 rehabilitation.

Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2011 11:37 PM

 Subject: FW: congres nov 2012

 Dear Colin and Mani, It appears we have support from the Netherlands, particularly from a parents perspective.  The email below does ask some interesting 

 questions with regard to the statement of intent made by ICEVI at the  2006 World Conference in K L.  Here ICEVI stated it would support the 

 establishment of Parents of Vision Impaired International, and much to > my own regret we appear to have dropped the ball on this important 

 issue.

 Perhaps some of the suggestions in the email below need some formal > discussion from the ICEVI Executive to further our common interests 

 globally.

 Thanking you > Paul.

 Dear all I am just coming back from a icevi conference about icf . ( international classification of function)  In Graz Austria. Great atmosphere, great team work, great info,   they forgot only to share it with the parents so I was there and share it with them. 

 I HOPE YOU ALL DOING WELL HEALTHY AND HAPPY,

THE LAST DAY OF THIS CONFERENCE I WAS ASKING THEIR  ORGANIZATIONS, THE PEOPLE WHO WHERE THERE, WILL HELP US TO FIND OUR PARENTS( ORGANIZATIONS ), IN THE EUROPIAN COUNTRIES.

THERE WHERE PEOPLE FROM:  DANMARK, NORWAY, SCOTLAND, BELGIUM, AUSTRIA, SLOWAKIA, CROATIE, BOSNIE ETC. SO SEE MY NEXT TRIBUT IN THE ICEVI EUROPE SOON AS I MAKE IT I WILL SEND IT TO YOU. 

ALL THE BEST AND TILL SOON I have to rest after 1500 km driving as you al understand I hope. 

    Phew, angel You are impressive…P.
 Dear Paul

 Thank you for the mail.  Please find below the resolution of the > General Assembly of ICEVI held on July 21, 2006.

 Resolution 5

 That in  order to enhance and facilitate the work of ICEVI and the  "Global Campaign", ICEVI hereby endorses its partnership with the 

 newly established "International Association of Parents of Children  with Visual Impairment (IAPVI)" and the formation of parent 

 organizations in every country.  The ICEVI Regional Chairs are hereby  asked to collaborate with IAPVI and other such organisations in their 

 regions, so that all regions are represented.

 ICEVI is regularly publishing articles on Parents' advocacy written by  Susan and other representatives of Parents Group. We are also 

 encouraging the regions to work closely with Parents' Organisations.

 Therefore, the collaboration is on and we should strengthen it > further, particularly at the regional level.

 With regards > Mani 

 Dear Susann

Perkins School for the Blind and Aubrey in collaboration with the ICEVI Secretariat are coordinating the publication of the July 2011 issue of The Educator.  Please send me the Parents' Column write-up by June 20th.

Regards Mani

Yes, let's get together on this. 

On 26 mai 2011, at 04:30, "Paul Manning" <paul@pvi.org.nz> wrote:

 Dear Mani and all,

 Many thanks for this clarification Mani, I do though question, how are 

 we facilitating the establishment of Parent Groups within the Regions 

 and how can the International Association of Parents of Vision 

 Impaired assist ensuring real collaboration.

 Together with the support of ICEVI/WBU and IAPVI could we not be 

 addressing this important issue and develop a possible template that 

 might assist other regions.

 I can only speak for the support I receive from Frances and the team > in the Pacific Region, it is very strong.  This relationship has 

 developed over the years and is one based on mutual trust and respect.  

 What is lacking though is seeding finance to get going other groups 

 going internationally.

 Here in this country the funding to support PVI NZ started back in

 1984 with a $1500.00 annual grant to run a conference to bring parents 

 together.  Naturally we have grown, however the concept of providing 

 opportunities for parent to come together and share is at the heart of 

 why PVI NZ exists, and I suggest why others around the world 

 also…..Our regional networks within NZ are all about creating 

 opportunities and training at local levels, this does though require  

 funding support which I look after within NZ

 If the originating email from the Netherlands results in us all 

 talking as to how we can achieve better growth within our regions 

 globally then this is a good thing.

 Susan is it appropriate for you and I work on a draft template to 

 better assist both ICEVI/WBU and the IAPVI?  Then seek input from 

 ICEVI/WBU with the final draft to be jointly approved and then sent

 to the Regional Chairs of ICEVI and the WBU?   I am just thinking  

 how best to move this matter forward….

 Once again many thanks Mani, your input as always clarifies  Cheers  P.

 Dear All:

I think this is very interesting.

Also to contribute to the discussions, our WBU Children's network, Chaired by Susan Laventure, has conducted a survey among Parents Associations around the world. There is a good deal of interest and to date we have between 30 and 40 responses.  Just as soon as we have time, we will be entering all of the information into a spreadsheet so that contact can be initiated with the parents' associations.  It seems to me that this might be worth exploring jointly in some way in order to engage the parents associations in some meaningful way.

I hope that this additional intervention is helpful.

Take good care

Penny

Dear Colin and Mani,
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